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July 2015 Newsletter 

TEXAS HOLD EM 

TEXAS “HOLD EM” will be July 15, 16, 17, and 18.  Shifts are 6:30pm 
to 10:00pm and 10:00pm to 1:00am on Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday this month.  

The Saturday shifts start at NOON and has three, four-hour shifts: 
12:00pm to 4:00pm, 4:00pm to 8:00pm and 8:00pm to 12:00am. 
There are still shifts on Saturday to be filled.  Please consider the 
times and volunteer. 

If you have any questions, please contact:  

 Bob Hickson, 720-5064 
 Jack Bellware, 207-1444  
 Stan Carra, 327-0411 

 

 

SOCIAL 

“BRING A FRIEND TO AMBUCS” 

On August 12th, there will be a pot luck party.  Bring a friend or a 
few to introduce them to AMBUCS.  “The fun way to serve”.  It will 
be at the regular meeting time. Place to be determined. 

 

 

*** SPEAKER *** 

Our speaker for July will be Mr. Bill Eichstaedt.  He works for First 
Financial, a Division of Success Mortgage Partners and will be 
informing us about Reverse Mortgages.  Please make him feel 
welcome. 
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Meeting every third Wednesday of the month at TGI Friday’s on West Main near US 131. 
Social Time 6:00 PM - Dinner Meeting 6:15 PM 


